
HASA General Meeting 
 5/14/19 

 
 

● Thank you to Eighth Grade parents 
 

● Review of the Year: ​Michelle Streckfus 
 

● Financials: ​Kim Peck 
○ HASA succeeded in meeting its $50,000 commitment to the School 
○ Individual Fundraisers: 

■ Dancing Through the Decades: $12,000 
■ Fall Fundraiser/Genevieve’s: $17,000 (largest fundraiser) 
■ Hot Lunch: 
■ 5K: $5500 
■ Hershey: $2200 
■ Joe Corbi: $6500 
■ Scrip: (presented savings of top 10 families: from $430 to $1663) 
■ Seafood Sale: 
■  

 
● Presentation of HASA Board Members and Newly Elected Board Members: 

○ Newly Elected Board Members: 
■ Jeanette Matkowski and Bethanie Fincato (Board Members at Large) 
■ Lori Grenier: Associate Hot Lunch and Events Coordinator 
■ Tamara DiIorio: Recording Secretary 

○ Special Thank You to Gina Bollino who will be stepping down from the Board 
 

● Upcoming HASA Events/Activities 
○ Volunteer Signup 
○ Used Uniform Sale: 5/29/19 
○ Back to School Welcome Picnic: August (date TBD) 
○ 150th Anniversary Celebration: 11/16/19 


